ﬂe Concerts

‘ I 'HE Glee and Mandolin Clubs have arisen from the dead this year,
and are more or less fully discussed on pages 146-149. It is sufficient

to state here that the home concert on February 10th was a decided
success. The clubs journeyed to Ottawa on the 17th of March and to
Ravenswood ¢cn the 14th of April. Plans are under way for a concert at
Waukegan May 5th and another home concert will be given May 19th in the

Mission. The latter will be at least as good as the first one and should be

even better attended.



